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On Wednesday, February 16 the SGA began
a fund raising drive to help alleviate the
cost of the nsiu buildings to be built on
campus. The 7oal set by the SGA for the
drive is 51,000. The drive will be cli-
maxed on March 4 by a dance to be held in
Erie Hall. At the dance Mr. Kochel and
Dean Lane will discuss the additions and
present color prints of the buildings to
be constructed. "The Sensations" will
play for the dance from 8:30 to 11:30.
The donation will be $.50 with proceeds
going to the drive.

The additions will be comprised of a
dorm for one hundred men and one hundred
women, a snack bar, dining hall, class
rooms and lecture halls. around breaking
will be held in the spring of this year
while the construction is tlanned to be
completed by the fall of 1.967.

Each SGA member will contact thirty
Eehrend students on a personal basis and
will ask them to pledge funds for the new
buildings. The pledges can be paid on a
time basis or, preferably, be paid by
March 4.

Any student who cares or has any
interest in the future of the Behrend
Campus will make a contribution. Will
ynu?

DR I TER.S 7L AR

Due to the lack of parking during
the Fall Term, the prohibitive signs were
removed from the east area of the visitors'
parking lot so that students could park
there. How'ver, now that additional parking
space has been made available for students,
the gravel lot is 7)ing to return to the
exclusive use of visitors.
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Therefore, according to T;r. Campbell,
all cars belonging to students that are
parked in the visitors' lot will be
ticketed as a violation and fines will
be assessed. This rule becomes effec-
tive at 7 A.M. Monday morning, February
2S.

SGA Pews

SC-A set up a committee to establihs
rates for the use of the lithograph.
It was decided that all revenue obtained
from the use of the lithograph be set
aside for the purchase of an electric
typewriter.

The possibility of using the Fresh-
man and Sophomore Class .ift funds for
the building fund drive was discussed.
Yext Monday SGA will hold a student
referendum to see if the students want
their gift fund to be use:', for the
building fund.

SGA re-eived a letter from Thomas
Bundy, president of the Organization
of Student Government Associations,
stating that OSGA has been given a
seat on the Senate Committee of Student
Affairs at University Park. Because
of this, the Commonwealth Campuses will
now have a ;renter voice in Universiy
policy.

Tom O'Connor and Jeff Disend reported
on the OSGA Conference they had attedded
at McKeesport. The conference evolved
around the real purpose of OSGA.

The cuestionnaire concerning how
students feel about their SGA will
probably be distributed at Spring
Registration.

A committee was set up to revise
the SGA constitution.

(Cont. Page 4)


